30th September 2022



Where odd's girls begin their journey to gain, attain and g

# Message from Mrs Millsop:

The weather is turning cooler, so please do ensure that your child has a named, waterproof coat with a hood as we play out in all weathers!

This term, during our computer science lessons, we are building on children's knowledge about safety—knowing how to keep themselves safe on the internet, how to report issues as well as developing their own knowledge of responsible use of technology. We follow the a scheme and revisit key concepts throughout the year. Learning how to use technology safely is a vital life skill that can ensure children explore the wonders of the Internet safely to enhance their learning and social lives.

Technology changes rapidly and navigating it to ensure that our children access all that is beneficial but are able to keep themselves safe too, can be considerable. We will be sending an e-safety newsletter to you once a month. We hope that you find it informative and useful.

# **Upcoming Dates:**

W/C 3rd October

M School Dinner Competition week—See PA Connect

Т

W

Т

F Deadline for Circus Art Comp. Sunday—THE CIRCUS

W/C 10th October

M Harvest Collection begins
Parents' evening booking open

Т

W

Th

F Parent Survey open– info to follow

Saturday - OPEN MORNING

W/C 17th October

Μ

Т

W Harvest & Parents' Evening

Th Parents' Evening

F School closed—INSET

# News

### **Open Morning:**

We are holding an Open morning on **Saturday 15th October** for prospective Reception and
Nursery parents. We will be welcoming prospective parents from 10.00 am—12.00 pm.

#### **Football**

Y6 Boys played Swindon Academy this week and won 2-1! Well Done!

#### **Y1**

Children enjoyed a walk around the local area to support their geography learning. Thank you to parents who joined them.

## **THANK YOU!**

This week we welcomed a large group of volunteers from Nationwide who worked hard to improve our site. They have made a great difference.

INSET = School closed: 21.10.22 & 16.11.22

### Values: COMPASSION

This week we have explored the Lord's Prayer and it's origins in our collective worship. We considered how the Bible informs Christians about they way they might lead their lives compassionately.

We have continued to develop our understanding of compassion in our classes through stories such as 'The Rainbow Fish' and 'The Lion and the Mouse'.

Kindness \* Courage\* Character